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UNITY WALKWAY – Personalized Bricks
The Memorial Forest and Building Committee 
encourages all members to tell their story and 
memorialize it in a personalized brick.  The brick 
walkway in front of our Headquarters Building is a 
legacy that honors our leaders and remembers our 
friends.  This walkway began in 19?? and continues to 
grow each year.  

To purchase a brick, fill out the form, make a check
payable to GFWC MA and mail it to the PO Box,
attention Unity Walkway.  Once your brick has been 
returned by the vendor and added to the Unity 
Walkway, we will notify you of its installation.  All bricks 
will be placed randomly throughout the walkway.  In 
you need additional information, email 
HQSecretary@gfwcma.org.

Name:

Email address: 

Phone:     Brick Size:   Total:   $ 

Thank you for your generous support as we honor our Clubwomen!  

Brick size – 4” x 8”

- Up to two (2) lines for $60
- Up to three (3) lines for $70
Brick size – 8”x 8”

- Up to five (5) lines for $125

Please print in CAPITAL LETTERS.  20 characters on 
each line.  Spaces and hyphens are considered 
characters.  Bricks will be printed EXACTLY as written, 
please center and space accordingly.


